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MEETING NOTICE
Joint meeting with San Diego ASCE Geotechnical Engineering Division .....

WEDNESDAY, May 15, 1991

SPEAKER: William S. Gardner
Executive Vice President
Woodward-Clyde Consultants

TOPIC: "The Role of Geology in Geotechnical Engineering Practice"
PLACE: Tom Ham’s Lighthouse " TIME: 6:00 - Social Hour
' 2150 Harbor Island Drive 7:00 - Dinner
San Diego 8:00 - Program
DINNER: One choice of two (2) entrees: Sauteed Breast of Chicken or Roast

Prime Rib, with tossed green salad, stuffed baked potato, vegetable
de jour, amaretto cheesecake, coffee, tea, milk, or softdrink.
Please indicate choice of dinner entree when you make your
reservation!

COST: $18.00 (Please make checks payable to SDAG)

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED! By noon, Monday, May 13. Please phone in your
reservation ASAP to the receptionist at Leighton and Associates, (619)292-8030.
Please call Leighton and Associates if you need to cancel your reservation.

SUMMARY: With 35 of years applied geotechnical and civil engineering practice,
Mr. Gardner has been directly concerned with a great variety of projects
throughout the United States and abroad. He has directed hundreds of
geotechnical studies concerned with the design and construction of power plants,
dams, water supply systems, major buildings, and offshore facilities. His many
publications include Drilled Pier Construction and Drilled Pier Foundations, the
only comprehensive theses on this subject. An Executive Vice President of
Woodward-Clyde Consultants since 1975, he has been WCC’s EVP in charge of
practice since 1982.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS:

1. SDAG would like to thank HARGIS + ASSOCIATES, INC. for being a 1991 SDAG
corporate sponsor!!! SDAG is still Tooking for other corporate sponsors to help
in our yearly expenses. Corporate contributions are used to sponsor students at
our monthly meetings and to upgrade our equipment, etc. If you or your company
would like to become a corporate sponsor and be recognized in our SDAG
newsletter, directory, and at the following month’s meeting, send a minimum $100
contribution to SDAG c/o Lyne Perry at Leighton and Associates. (Thanks, HARGIS
+ ASSOCIATES!!).

2. Robert Hawk, a graduate student at San Diego State University in the
Hydrogeology program, is requesting help from any consultants drilling in the
downtown area of the City of San Diego. As a part of his thesis, he needs a few
2" to 3" long (2 or 3 rings) driven soil samples of formational material just
above or below the water table in the area of the "Blob", an area approximately
bounded by Harbor Drive, Broadway, Front, and 6th Avenues. The samples will be
used to determine characteristic moisture retention curves. Test results will
be provided to donors as available. Please call 236-7236. Thanks!!

3. The Geological Society of America will hold its Annual Meeting this year
in the San Diego Convention Center, October 21-24. The meeting will emphasize
Environmental Geology. Volunteered abstracts are due by July 3 (Contact GSA
abstract coordinator at 303-447-8850). A spectacular array of Field Trips has
been planned (Contact Mike Walawender, field trip chairman 619-594-6543). A few
Exhibitor Booths are still available (call Kathy Lynch at GSA 800-472-1988).

4, SDAG is pleased to announce that we have made a contribution to the
Geological Society of America’s 1991 Top Seniors Fund-- thanks to the generous
support of our members and corporate sponsors! The program invites top-notch
undergraduate students to the 1991 annual meeting in San Diego and assists in
expenses. If you or your firm would like to sponsor a student (or two or?),
please contact Kathleen Ohmie-Lynch of GSA at (303) 447-2020 for more
information. Please contact Bill Elliott (619) 586-0870 if you have a spare bed
or couch to provide lodging for a Top Senior or two. For GSA Membership
information, contact Diane Murbach at 966-8672.

5. IT’S HERE. The 1989 SDAG/SCEPP publication has finally arrived.
Publications can be purchased at the monthly meetings or by contacting Sue Tanges
at Leighton and Associates.

6. Deadline for announcements to be included in the June newsletter is May 28.
Please submit in writing to Lyne Perry at Leighton and Associates (FAX (619) 292-
0771).

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES:
1. Robert Prater Associates is actively seeking experienced soil technicians.

Send resume in confidence to Robert Prater Associates, 10505 Roselle Street, San
Diego, CA 92128, Attention: Jim Barton.



SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEDLOGISTS

1991 LIST OF PUBLICATIONS

Quantity Title Cost Each Total Cost

Seismic Risk in the San Diego
Region/Proceedings (1989) s10

Landstides in Crystalline Basement
Terrain, San Diego County (1988) $12

On the Manner of Deposition of the
Eocene Strata in Northern San Diego
County (1985) 510

TOTAL

Make check payable to SDAG

Mail to: SUE TANGES
LEIGHTON AND ASSOCIATES
3934 MURPHY CANYON RD. SUITE B205
SAN DIEGO. CA 92123
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